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20th January 2017  
Dear Parents / Annwyl Rhienni

The Wrexham football in the community coaches who have been coming into school as part of the Literacy scheme, have been so impressed with our pupils’ behaviour and attitude that we  have been chosen by Yale College to be part of their project on community links to be their feature school.
Elaine will not be in school next week, Monday 23rd - Friday 27th January, so dinners etc will not be updated that week on Schoolcomms, apologies. You will still be able to pay as usual but just to be aware that it may not be the correct amount until Elaine updates it on Monday 30th January.

Internet safety

We have been informed that an ex-pupil has been approached while playing on his X-box by someone pretending to be a Year 9 pupil but who was in fact an adult.  Please remind children at home about internet safety. I have spoken to them in Assembly, and this will be further reinforced on 7th February which is Internet Safety Day.
Football matches

· Wednesday 25th January at Nercwys, v Mountain Lane School at 3.30pm.

· Friday 27th January at Leeswood in the Mountain League final at 1pm – lifts will be needed please.
· Teams will be announced shortly.
Breakfast Club / After School Club
· Please can I send a gentle reminder to parents that there is no access into school between 8.40 – 8.50am.  

· Also if parents are able to book into after school club before the day it would be appreciated.  

· We realise there are circumstances occasionally where this is not possible and this is fine but on these occasions if you could contact school by email or phone it would be appreciated.  The attendance sheets for after school are usually printed off in the mornings so we would not know whether a child is in after school club.  Many thanks for your cooperation in these matters.

National Tests

· The National Tests for Year 2 – Year 6 inclusive will take place in school from 
Tuesday 3rd May – Wednesday 10th May 2017
· Please try and ensure that your child/children is/are in school during this time.

Induction Day

Induction Day this year is on Thursday 29th June.  This is when Year 6 spends the day at Mold Alun and we have in school year group promotions.
Yours sincerely / Yr eiddoch yn gywir
Janet Meaden, Headteacher
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